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Open Afternoon 
Thank you for your attendance at our Open Afternoon on Monday 8th July. We had a 90%+ turnout of parents and 
extended family who were able to come in. We hope you enjoyed sharing your child’s learning and work with you. 
 

Summer Reading Challenge - ‘assembly’   
Thank you for our visit from                          
Bingham library this week to                         
challenge the children to take on the Summer 
Reading Challenge again this year. Get yourself 
down to Bingham library to find out more. 
A bookmark was sent home this week with all 
the details. 
Bingham library keep track of the local schools 
who take part.  
Let’s get East Bridgford St Peter’s Academy with the most children taking part! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cricket Festival 
On Wednesday10th July  (4pm-5.30pm) on East Bridgford field, three schools 
took part in a cricket festival (St Peter’s, Orston, Aslockton). The children, a             
mixture of girls and boys from Year 3 & Year 4 took part in a rotation of                           
activities: batting, fielding and bowling. The children had lots of fun and received 
a certificate for their school. 
Thank you to the parents for their support and to Robin for organising and                  
leading such a great event. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Future dates/Useful information ~ link at the top of the page 
 

Thank you for your continued support.  We value your trust in us.   

Don’t let issues grow.  Stay Safe. Stay connected.  

Take Care.   

Mr Tomlinson.   

Head Teacher  

http://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/ 
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 O Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other, the world and with our work. 
Amen 

 

Click on the hands to take you 

to a video of our school take 

care prayer in sign language. Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness                       
Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10  

Useful information  (term dates, times, etc.) Click here 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(SMSC) &                  

British Values. 

Theme for 

next week: 

Future Dates: these are on our partner Newsletter – Weekly at a Glance Click here  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From September Calm Club is for Year 2 - 
Year 6.  Year 1 had a taster this week in                 
preparation, but we 

have agreed to keep just 
for Year 2 to Year 6 from 

September due to a      
sudden increase in     
numbers. We look                   

forward to our new Year 
2's joining from                             

September! 

https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/
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https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/house-teams/
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We’ve done this for the past 
few weeks (when dry) and 

have been trying out lots of 
new skills and techniques on 

 
 

 



 
 
 



 
 
 

Our Ancient Egyptian 'Take Care' Creative homework! LKS2 also presented these as a museum during the parent open 

afternoon for all to see  

 
 
 

How would you like to win a soft archery 

set and free 

coaching for 

your school? 

Our mascot, 

Fletch the 

lion needs a 

new top to 

celebrate 

British ar-

chery. Print 

off the tem-

plate at-

tached to this 

email and get 

creating. The 

winning de-

sign will earn 

Templates can be printed 

off from the school website, 

click here. 

Entries to Mr Tomlinson by                

17th July 2024. 

 
 

 

Login to your Parentpay account 

and buy from there. 

https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/latest-news-documents/


 

 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 

 

Please email:      newsletter@st-peters.notts.sch.uk  

We are very proud of Jacob 
for completing his Stage 7 

swimming. Well done Jacob!  

Maple won first place in the art                      
competition at the village show! We are so 
impressed and proud of her amazing take 
care drawing of a mermaid under the sea. 

Please find attached a great picture of Mr T at 
the village show with both Albie and Amelia.  

We are so proud of      
Layla, who performed at 
Newark Palace Theatre 
this weekend in 'Dare to 
Dream'. She sang and 
danced in 6 dances in 
each show, including 
Ballet, Acro, Musical 
Theatre and Street 

Dance. Layla has worked 
really hard and gave an 
amazing performance 
with a radiant smile. 

Oliver was very 
proud of his 3rd 

place rosette from 
the village show for 
his excellent under 

the sea themed                    
cupcakes! He was our 

star baker again!  

After a term at Stagecoach,  Bella 
took part in her first show. She 

played the lead role in their 'show in 
a morning' version of Matilda. She 

also received the Principal's                         
Newcomer Award. We are incredibly 
proud and love watching you shine.  

Well done to 
Phoebe who 

passed her first 
ballet exam. She 
has worked so 
hard to learn 

and practise the 
routine.  


